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UYVDC Canada-Wide Early Learning and Child Care Agreement (CWELCC) Funding Received 

Date: October 25, 2022 

  

Dear Parents and Families,  

 

UYVDC has completed its enrolment into the Canada-Wide Early Learning and Child Care 

(CWELCC) system between the Province of Ontario and the Government of Canada. We have 

received the funding and refunds will be issued to you by November 9. Please review the 

updated Fee Schedule for the reduced monthly fees effective November 1. These reflect the 

25% reduction that the program currently provides. The updated fees form the retroactive 

basis for your refund for fees paid since April 1, 2022. For families receiving fee subsidies your 

fee and refund calculation will be adjusted as per the guidelines of the program. All refunds will 

be sent via cheque. Please ensure that UYVDC has your up-to-date contact information to allow 

us to process the refunds. 

 

As we move forward, we will continue to communicate more details to you. If you would like 

more information about the CWELCC system, please visit the Canada-Ontario early years and 

child care agreement website: https://www.ontario.ca/page/canada-ontario-early-years-and-

child-care-agreement.  

 

We want to personally thank all of you for your patience as we are working through the process 

required for reducing childcare fees.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

UYVDC Board of Directors 
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